
 

 

 

PARKWAY’S  
NIGHT TO SHINE! 

Thursday, May 23, 4-7pm 

Join us! 
Dear Parkway Families and Friends,  

Come celebrate our hard work this year! Parkway’s Night to Shine will include Math and 
Science interactive stations, artwork displayed by every Art and Ceramics student at Parkway, 
performances from our middle grades Chimes, Chorus, and Musical Survey classes, small 
group and solo performances, and food trucks! We would love to share our learning with you! 

● 4-7pm Join us for dinner! ​We are dining outside! The Cardinal, Blue Deer Cookie, and 
more will be serving. Limited seating will be available in the picnic shelter or bring your 
lawn chairs or picnic blanket! Please, no outside food or beverage. In the event of rain 
we will eat under the picnic shelter and the covered walkways. 

● 5-7pm Join us for entertainment! ​Beginning at 5pm, you’ll find science and math 
stations and artwork throughout the building. Performances will take place in the gym. 
Please feel free to come and enjoy at your leisure.  

● Join us for great company! ​Last year’s event was a great success. We look forward to 
celebrating our students and our community together! 

Questions? Contact  Erin Ellington ​ellingtone@wataugaschools.org  
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